BOARD OF SUPERVISORS PERRY TOWNSHIP



July 23, 2024

The special meeting of the Board of Supervisors of Perry Township was called to order by Chairman Lance N. Adam, at 7:00 p.m. on July 23, 2024 in the Township Municipal Building, 680 Moselem Springs Road, Shoemakersville, PA. This meeting is being recorded. This meeting is available on ZOOM.

Pledge of Allegiance

A roll call was conducted by Chairman Adam and the following Supervisors were present:

Lance N. Adam-PRESENT
Patrick J. Daly-PRESENT
Robert G. Harron-PRESENT
Rochelle Dreibelbis, Administrator-PRESENT

Public Comments: None

Perry Commercial Center- MTF Grant: Scott Homel, PCC developer, requested a letter of support and zoning verification letter for his MTF Grant application. Supervisor Daly read the request narrative. Chairman Adam made a motion to approve sending a letter of support for the MTF grant application, submitted by Scott Homel. Seconded by Supervisor Daly. Motion carried with all Supervisors voting yes. Chairman Adam made a motion to approve sending a zoning verification letter for the MTF grant application, submitted by Scott Homel. Seconded by Supervisor Harron. Motion carried with all Supervisors voting yes.

*The Boad of Supervisors will hold an executive session after the meeting to discuss pending litigation. No action will be taken.

Public Comments: None

MINITITES ADDROVED ON

Adjourn:

Chairman Adam made a motion, seconded by Supervisor Daly, to adjourn the meeting at 7:04 p.m. Motion carried with all Supervisors voting yes.

DECORDED DV

August 13, 2024	RECORDED BY
Lance N. Adam, Chairman	Rochelle Dreibelbis, Administrator